
*All trainings and webinars are virtual*
For additional information go to www.firstchildrensfinance.org/vermont or infoVT@firstchildrensfinance.org

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwocuyurzgoGdReJFbCmKs6owzUUkL1-xqk

March 28 
6:00pm   

Pandemic Business Lessons: 
Carrying Forward Learnings into Your Business Management

In this webinar, First Children’s Finance provides a look back at the lessons child care businesses learned 
(sometimes the hard way!) during the early days of the pandemic, the Stabilization Grant Program, and 
economic recovery. We’ll also look forward to short-, medium- and long-term strategies to manage 

cash. Both Family Child Care and Centers will learn more about how to integrate the hard-won business 
management lessons into their current child care program management. Participants will also learn 

more about the services available through the Business and Technical Assistance Program. This webinar 
will be recorded.

Link to Register

https://northernlightsccv.org/trainings/separating-your-family-child-care-finances-fro
m-your-personal-finances/

April 11 
6 - 8pm   

Separating Your Family Child Care Finances from 
Your Personal Finances

This training is designed especially for Family Child Care programs, both registered 
and licensed. In this training you will learn basic tools to separate business and 
personal finances. You will also learn to utilize computer and file systems to 

organize financial documents and develop a business budget.

Link to Register

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYqc-isqjIoHd3BWe5Fj4aitXwuTts5eS1f

April 4 
3:00pm   

The Business Health of the Vermont Child Care Sector

In February 2023, First Children’s Finance opened its Vermont office and asked child 
care programs to report on the current state of their businesses. Join First Children’s 
Finance Chief Program Officer and the Vermont State Director for this free webinar 
discussing the results of this survey and what we learned about the sector’s current 

health, capacity, and challenges. This webinar will be recorded.

Link to Register

https://northernlightsccv.org/trainings/when-tuition-is-not-enough-fundraising-for-you
r-child-care-center-3/

April 24 
1 - 3 pm   

When Tuition is Not Enough:
 Fundraising for your Child Care Center
This live, online training is designed especially for Child Care Centers and 

Afterschool Programs. As a director, you know that the income generated by tuition 
isn’t always enough to make ends meet. Participants in this session will increase 

their understanding of the six basic principles of fundraising for child care programs 
and identify initial strategies for a child care center fund development plan.

Link to Register

Vermont 
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